
Consultation on WHHS Admissions Policy for 2019/20 

 

 

In accordance with the School Admissions Code (December 2014), and on behalf of the 

Governing Body of West Hatch High School, views are sought on a proposed change to the 

admission arrangements for 2019-20.  A copy of the proposed admission arrangements can be 

viewed under the Main School Admissions section on the School website and are also attached 

to this email. 

 

West Hatch High School admission arrangements for 2019/20 remain the same, with the 

exception that the Priority Admissions Area has been amended. 

 

The consultation will last for the period from Wednesday13th December until Wednesday 31st 

January 2018. 

 

Please send any comments on this consultation either via email to 

admissions@westhatch.essex.sch.uk, or by post to: 

 

The Admissions Secretary 

West Hatch High School 

High Road 

Chigwell 

Essex IG7 5BT 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs D Burns/Mrs S Blogg 

Admissions Secretary 

West Hatch High School 

mailto:admissions@westhatch.essex.sch.uk

